
To whom this may concern:   

This application is being submitted by the Texas Department of Public Safety, the state police agency in 

the state of Texas.  Since we are, in fact a State Agency, we are fee exempt from FCC licensing fees.   

 

Regards, 

Boyce Jarrett 

Frequency Coordinator 

 


